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15 September 2023 

 

Year 6 Residential to PGL 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are intending to take our Year 6 children on a residential to PGL’s Osmington Bay site, near Weymouth, for 

the weekend of Friday 5th July to Monday 8th July 2024. We believe it will be an excellent way for the children 

to celebrate their time at Lytchett Matravers Primary School.   

 

The PGL Company is very popular with schools, offers a range of exciting outdoor adventure activities for 

children, please see https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/family-adventures/essential-information/  for details. 

 

The total cost for the trip is expected to be around £280 to include all activities, travel and full board including 

bedding for the three-night stay. (Please note: the final payment amount is dependent on the numbers of 

children who participate in this trip. The cost is not anticipated to be more than £280.)  

 

We are aware that the cost is always a burden, so we are keen to give you the opportunity to spread out the 

payments. We would like the initial deposit of £75.00 to secure your child’s place by 30th September. The 

subsequent payments will be spread out between now and the date of the trip; £68.33 by 31st March 2022, 

£68.33 by 30th April 2022 and a final payment of £68.34 by 31st May 2022. 

 

Payments should be made online using the MCAS app or on a computer/laptop by logging into your account. 

Please go into the App or login online, the school trip will be listed under the ‘Trips’ Tab. Please then follow 

the instructions.  

 

Please also note that any child in receipt of free school meals (Pupil Premium) may use their allowance to 

contribute towards the cost of this visit. If you are unsure, please contact the school office.  

 

The trip will be available to purchase today. The final payment will be due on Wednesday 31st May 2024. 

 

We have always tried to take all the children who want to go on the residential.  However, we may have to 

limit places because of transport and the PGL centres availability.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Mrs Hancock 

Y5/6 Lead 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/family-adventures/essential-information/our-covid-19-promise

